[image: ] Sorting letters during center time!
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Big Bad Little Red Puppet Show!
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Oct. 18, 2019
Pre-K News
Ms. Meredith 
& Miss Kelsie


We’ve had 2 short weeks but have accomplished a lot!
Last week was Georgia Pre-K week! We are thankful for 27 years of Georgia Pre-K. We had several special visitors come to our class to read and share stories. Dr. Barker (our superintendent), Mrs. Beth Barnett (our school board member rep.), Officer Adam (our school SRO), and Dr. Tarleton (our Vice Principal). We practiced our letter recognition and letter sounds and re-told stories with puppets and props during large group. We played counting and patterning games during small group.
This week we have been doing so much writing practice. We are using paper and pencil, dry erase markers, name cards, and sand trays. The children are doing great!! We are working more with shapes, playing listening games, painting leaves, and making glitter art and farm pictures. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We really enjoyed the visitors on career day and the touch-a-truck activity. Thank you to Mrs. Hightower (Hailynn’s mom) and Mrs. Adams (Allie’s mom). 
The next few weeks of October will be filled with learning activities centered around fall and Halloween.




t chDon’t Forget
Oct. 24th Family Fun Night
Come to school dressed in your Halloween costume and trick-or-treat with the teachers!
5:30-6:00p Chick-fil-A dinner (pre-orders). 
6:00-7:00p Trick-or-Treat
Please send 2 large bags of candy to support this event!
www.asesprek.weebly.com
meredith.armistead@cowetaschools.net
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